Email for Solicitation of Non-Power Operator Licensing Examination Data


We are preparing the examination schedule for FYXX. This email requests that Non-Power Production and Utilization Facility and Research and Test Reactor facility licensees voluntarily provide the information below regarding their need for operator licensing examinations:

1) The number of examinations you will ask the NRC to prepare during FY 20XX

2) Your proposed primary and alternate dates for the examination(s), and

3) An estimate of the number of applicants (RO/SRO) to be tested for each requested examination.

Please respond by email at your earliest convenience to xxxx.xxxx@nrc.gov.   FYXX starts on October 1, 20XX and ends on September 30, 20XX.

Thank you.

XXXXXXXXXXX, Chief
Research and Test Reactors Oversight Branch
Division of Policy and Rulemaking
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
301-415-XXXX
XXXXX.XXXXX@nrc.gov

Approved by OMB 3150-0235
Expiration MM/DD/YYYY
[bookmark: _GoBack]The estimated burden to respond to this voluntary information collection is 1 hour.  The information provided will be used to plan budgets and resources in regard to operator examination scheduling in order to meet the needs of the non-power nuclear community.  Send comments regarding this estimate to the FOIA, Library, and Information Collections Branch (T6 A10M), U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, DC 20555-0001, or by email to Infocollects.Resource@nrc.gov and the to Desk Officer, Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs, NEOB-10202 (3150-0235), Office of Management and Budget, Washington, DC.

Public protection notification: The NRC may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless the document requesting or requiring the collection displays a currently valid OMB control number.
